Childcare – how to use the shadow curriculum

Work should be completed on lined paper or on the computer and then kept in their childcare folder

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lessons per week

Pupils working using the shadow curriculum should aim to complete the same number of lessons as they would in school.


Year 10 and 11
Pupils have 3 lessons per week 

Online resources

Most lessons will involve the use of the BTEC textbook. Year 10 have their own copy. 
Year 11 have a booklet for each assessment. This information has been summarised rom the textbook.


Homework

Homework will continue to be set via Show my Homework. In Year 11 there is no homework as they are completing assignments
